
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We are excited to announce that we have provisionally booked a residential trip for Year 4! 
 
The date for the trip is Wednesday 12th July to Friday 14th July 2023 and we will be visiting Liddington PGL just 
outside Swindon. More information about the location and activities on offer can be found at PGL Liddington.  
 
The cost of this residential will be a £194.50. Sadly, the trip will not go ahead if we do not receive enough interest in 
which case we will refund your initial deposit.  
 
If you would like your child to attend this residential, you will need to pay the initial deposit of £55 on ParentPay by 
25th March 2023. The remaining balance will be payable in 3 equal instalments of £46.50 as set out below. Please 
note that once the trip is going ahead deposits are non-refundable as per PGL’s terms and conditions.  
 
The cost includes: 

- 3 days, 2 nights multi-activity trip to Liddington PGL 

- Fun evening entertainment 

- Meals 

- Accommodation including bedding 
 

Payment Amount Due on ParentPay 

£55  25.03.23 

£46.50  25.04.23 

£46.50  25.05.23 

£46.50  25.06.23 

 
In order to keep the costs of this trip down we are asking that children be dropped off and collected from PGL 
Liddington. Further information about timings and what to do if you cannot arrange transport will be sent out nearer 
the time. We shall also be arranging an information evening in term 5 the date of this shall be confirmed nearer the 
time. 
 
We are very excited to be able to offer this experience to your child as we feel it will be a great part of their social 
and emotional development. It is also a great opportunity to spend quality time together before the summer 
holidays.   
 
Kind Regards, 
Year 4 Team  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://www.pgl.co.uk/en-gb/school-trips/primary-schools/centres/liddington

